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Dear Mr Ronan, 

 

Re: Request for comment- planning proposal in respect of 49 lots at Glenworth Valley and Calga 

 

I write in response to your letter dated 9 November 2020, in which you seek Darkinjung Local Aboriginal 

Land Council’s (DLALC) consideration and comment on a planning proposal to allow additional 

permitted uses across 49 lots within the Glenworth Valley and Calga area (PP 38/2013). 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to consider and comment on PP 38/2013. Our comments are based on a 

review of the planning documentation available as at the date of this letter. 

 

Regarding Lot 245 DP 48817 and Lot 7 DP 1230083, that being land owned by DLALC, we consent to 

their inclusion in PP 38/2013. Other than this matter, DLALC has no further comments regarding PP 

38/2013 at this stage of the planning process. 

 

If you require further information, please feel free to contact our office at your convenience. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Blake Cansdale 

COO 
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